
INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC IN SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 
 

Recently, we became aware of confusion regarding our policy 
concerning the use of instruments during Sunday morning worship. 
We apologize for our lack of communication that added to the 
confusion. We wish to clarify the policy once again. Since 2013 our 
policy on using instrumental music in worship has been:  
 

1)  We do not believe, and will not teach, that   instrumental 
worship violates scripture. 
 
2) We choose to remain primarily acapella in our Sunday morning 
worship at this time. 
 
3) Occasionally, we will incorporate instrumental music into 
our Sunday morning worship. 
  

If you have any questions or comments, contact one of the shepherds 
who will be happy to discuss this with you.  
 


